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From: National Human Services Assembly
To: Megan Manelli
Subject: NHSA Two-Generation Initial Findings Webinar
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 1:31:53 PM


The National Assembly needs your help! We are conducting research around the barriers
faced by organizations to implement two-generation programming; We need your opinion,
experience, and expertise!  


NHSA recently conducted national stakeholder interviews with service providers on policy and
administrative barriers to two-generation programming (aka: whole-family, wrap-around,
and/or holistic services). We invite you to learn about our primary findings and explore
strategies to advance practical solutions for out-of-school and out-of-work youth with
dependent children.  


We are hosting two national practitioners’ webinars to outline our initial findings from
advocate and practitioner interviews and to hear directly from human services organizations
providing two-generation programming. Please join us for one of the sessions below:  


Friday, March 20, 2015, 10:00am – 11:30am EDT. Click here to register            


Monday, March 23, 2015, 1:00pm - 2:30pm EDT. Click here to register  


Please forward this information to your regional and local affiliates! The target audience
for these calls are direct service providers. The feedback will better inform our
research and help organizations facing barriers to two-generation program



mailto:comm@nassembly.org

mailto:mmanelli@ajfca.org

https://t.e2ma.net/click/h4z6j/lnt1fj/pikmvc

https://t.e2ma.net/click/h4z6j/lnt1fj/5almvc

https://t.e2ma.net/click/h4z6j/lnt1fj/l3lmvc





Share  this  email:


implementation.  


For more information, please contact Justin Bigelow at jbigelow@nassembly.org. To view
the previous work NHSA has done around two-generational strategies, please see our
Issue Brief and Research Report.


The National Human Services Assembly is an association of America's leading nonprofit human
service providers. It was created by top national executives in the sector, who believed their
organizations could accomplish more collectively than individually to advance their missions and
optimize performance. The Assembly is comprised of roughly eighty-five members, most of which
are national headquarters of service provider organizations. These groups and their respective local
networks collectively engage with nearly every household in the country.


nationalassembly.org
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